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East Richmond Road Convenience Center                                                      
          Closing for Facility Upgrades 
           ~DPW improving services at local landfill~ 

                  

RICHMOND, Va. – At 11 a.m. Monday, August 24, East Richmond Road Convenience Center (ERRCC) will 
close as construction starts to replace the existing trailer where employees conduct business. The 
closure will allow for uninterrupted disconnection and reconnection of utilities. The ERRCC will reopen 
on Monday, August 31 at 7 a.m.  
 
During this time, the transfer station at 3520 Hopkins Rd. can be used. Those opting to use that facility 
will be required to off-load items on their own.  Materials such as trash, bulk and brush can be taken 
there. Household hazardous waste CANNOT be disposed at that location. Hours of operation at Hopkins 
Road are 6:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday and 8:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Saturday. It is closed 
on Sunday. The facility is only for city residents. Proof of residency is required.  
 
We’re Social! For updates on DPW-related projects, activities and events visit us on Twitter 
@DPW_RichmondVA 
 

      -###- 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Works (DPW) is one of only 178 currently accredited public works agencies in the United States. 
DPW’s portfolio comprises a wide array of services to include leaf collection; street, sidewalk and alley maintenance; trash collection; 
recycling; grass cutting;  graffiti removal; parking enforcement; urban forestry;  street signs; traffic signals and pavement markings and civil 
engineering. In addition, DPW maintains upkeep on most city buildings; issues permits for working in the city’s right-of-way; manages the 
RVA Bike Share program and maintains the fleet of city vehicles. DPW’s operating budget comes from the general fund of the City of 
Richmond.  For more information about DPW services, click here or call 3-1-1. 
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